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From: Peskin, Aaron (BOS)
To: Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: Fwd: Debra Walker and Police Commission
Date: Sunday, June 26, 2022 5:48:38 PM

From: Krissy Keefer <krissykeefer84@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, June 26, 2022 5:19:18 PM
To: Peskin, Aaron (BOS) <aaron.peskin@sfgov.org>; MandelmanStaff, [BOS]
<mandelmanstaff@sfgov.org>; Rafael Mandelman <rafael@rafaelmandelman.com>; ChanStaff
(BOS) <chanstaff@sfgov.org>; Debra Walker <dwsfarts@gmail.com>
Subject: Debra Walker and Police Commission
 

 

Greetings Esteemed Members of the Rules Committee,

On behalf of my friend and colleague Debra Walker I would like to support her confirmation
for the police commission. I think this job at this time is extremely important and can I
imagine Ms Walker taking this seriously, 
and giving this commission the time and attention it deserves. Recognizing that this is a hot
topic and crucial reform is needed I would vouch for the participation of Ms Walker and for
her to have an even hand and a good and solid grasp on the issues. This is not an envied
position. Hard decisions need to be made. Ms. Walker has multiple years being on
commissions and knows not only the lay of the land but what is at stake and how to maneuver
in touchy situations.  
Thank you for your consideration
Sincerely, 
Krissy Keefer 
Dance Mission Theater 

-- 
Krissy Keefer
www.dancemission.com
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